
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 February 2024 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers, 

Mr Marks has discussed tent groups with all students, to ensure that your son is allocated a tent group can 
you please complete the consent form asap. 

If your son will not be attend camp, please email Mr Marks on nmarks@stedwards.nsw.edu.au  

Attached is detailed information regarding the Year 7 Camp being held on Wednesday 14 February to 
Friday 16 February 2024. 

Included in the attached information and below is a link to a Consent Form, if you could please complete 
ASAP. 

https://forms.office.com/r/GSQRZYxsNd 

A packing list is provided on the last page of the attachment for your reference. 

Kind regards, 

St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400  
 
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

 

Camp Information and Consent Form 
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